
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10/06/2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Y5/6 – Residential Trip to Butlin’s Skegness – 15th to 17th June 2022 
 

Subject to COVID restrictions we are excited to be proposing a school residential visit to Butlin’s 

Skegness for Year 5 & 6 (current Year 4 & 5). This trip will be jam-packed full of different activities to 

offer a wonderful and engaging learning experience. 
 

The trip will be 3 days and 2 nights costing in the region of £230.00 per child (prices may vary 

depending on final numbers). The itinerary promises to include a number of exciting activities which will 

take place onsite at Butlin’s. Some of the activities that may be chosen are high ropes, splash swimming, 

fairground, archery, laser quest and much more! 
 

This price includes all elements of the trip, including - coach travel, full board accommodation in modern, 

comfortable en-suite accommodation including bedding, high quality facilities, group travel insurance, 

extensive dining options for all dietary needs, safe and secure environment with dedicated 24 hour 

security team and a wide range of activities - laser quest, fairground, free fall- these will be confirmed 

in due course. 
 

We have secured 50 places for this residential, based on a first come first served basis. To secure a 

place for your child on this trip, a deposit of £30.00 is required, along with the completed permission 

slip by Friday 9th July 2021. A further payment of £100.00 by Wednesday 30th November 2021 is 

required, followed by a final payment of approximately £100.00 by 11th March 2022.  If you wish to 

make interim payments between the dates outlined above you are welcome to - please contact the school 

office. To reserve your place please go to www.scopay.com and login in to your school account.  Please 

contact the school office if  you don’t have this set up yet. 
 

The trip is being booked through COGO Travel, who have 25 years experience and expertise specializing 

in creating tailor- made trips, they will be working closely with us during the whole tour planning process 

to ensure that your child will get the very best learning experience whilst away.  
 

If you have any questions please contact the school office.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PERMISSION SLIP - Year 5 & 6 Butlin’s Skegness 15th to 17th June 2022 

 

Pupil’s name …………………………………………………………………….     Class……………………………………………………………………. 

 

I wish to reserve a place for my child on this trip. I paid my deposit of £30 SCOpay.com  

Yes / No 

 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………. Signature……………………………………………………………. 

 

Please return this completed slip by Friday 9th July 2021  Date……………………………………….. 

 

Please note the deposit is non-refundable and cancellation charges may apply should you cancel your 

child’s place on the tour.  If the trip is cancelled due to COVID-19 restrictions a full refund will be 

given. 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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mailto:office@stanfordschool.co.uk
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